
17/10/2020 

DR Allan Forrest 
12 / 22 Fisher RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
awf@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

I am an Ear Nose and Throat Specialist. My consulting rooms are next door to the proposed 
development. In fact, my rooms are only 3 metres from the boundary located at the rear of 22 
Fisher Rd. My practice depends on a calm and quiet ambiance.I have been here for almost 20 
years. I do hearing tests frequently, so I am very concerned about potential demolition noise 
and then potential rock drilling noise and jack hammer noise during building. I am also 
concerned about dust from the site affecting my rooms and my patients. Please consider my 
comments prior to permitting this development. If permitted I would hope to be able to consult 
with the developer to limit noise generation to certain times when I was not consulting in my 
surgery. 
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